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Like all of you, this winter has hit the NPT hard due to the unprecedented snow
removal costs at our two buildings compounded by major physical plant repairs
and upgrades. But now that the ice is finally melting, we can look back to see
that through the generosity of our members and other benefactors we
managed to provide a safe environment for our tenants, the Vets, and the
Town. In addition, we have a new modernized drainage system at Valley
Road and we've begun the replacement of aging heat/air conditioning units at
both buildings.

Many thanks to our crisis management go-to team of Andy Puleo and Emily
Potts whose persistence and pluck has gotten us through many a glitch.
Gratitude is also due to Charlie Jessome for donating his time and expertise
for emergency repairs.

We're happy to say that we now have a new tenant at Valley Road, with just
one available office space left. Welcome to Jen of ZooGuu.

Also on tap for the spring/summer are town-wide events at the Life Saving
Station - more particulars will be forthcoming from us and the event sponsors
such as SWIM, 01908, The Garden Club, and the Nahant Education
Foundation. And don't forget our annual wine tasting fundraiser on May 3.




Gardening at Valley Road
The advent of Spring has us looking forward to the promise of hyacinths and
crocus at 41 Valley Road. We who planted, watch over, and tend the grounds
- Mary Ellen Schumann and the Beautification Committee, Tim Lyons, Karen
Savino, Pat McArdle and Tiffany Tran - are encouraged by the pleasure that
our work has given neighbors, tenants, and passersby. We've had fun helping
things grow and look forward to the 2015 summer season. \Want to join us for
a hour every couple of weeks? We'd love to have you. Reply to NPT-
Communications@NahantMA.us

Moving Forward...
To help make up for shortfalls due to the ravages of this winter, and to keep
on-track with necessary building maintenance and repairs, we are applying for
CPA funding this spring. The CPA funding will require a favorable vote at
Town Meeting on April 25th and thanks in advance for your support. Our
thanks also to the Selectmen and the Fin Com for their recommendations in
favor of our funding. We will also be planning fundraisers with events like our
wine tasting, and also a look back at this historic winter. Your donations and
membership renewals keep us going and are always welcome. Send checks to
PO Box 30 in Nahant or via PayPal through our website.

Annual Wine Tasting Event
May 3
4 to 6pm
Nahant Life Saving Station
FREE to Current Members or $10 pp

Join or Renew online in advance, or at the event.

Wine to sample, light hors d'ouvres
Order wines for later delivery. Discounted prices. A % of sales goes to the
NPT.

Save the Date: Member Event now May 17



The Nahant Historical Society's Annual Meeting is scheduled for April 19, so
we have decided to re-schedule our talk & reception event to Sunday, May
17th so as not to conflict with our good friends at NHS.

Our May event will feature a speaker from the Hull Lifesaving Museum,
and will be free for members.

Your Event at the Life Saving Station?
There are still summer openings on the calendar for private events at the Life
Saving Station. Discounts for Nahant residents. A wonderful seaside spot for a
family reunion, special birthday, reception, or quiet wedding celebration.
Businesses have found it to be a great mid-week office team barbeque
location, or offsite management meeting locale.

Contact our wonderful Function Manager, Christine Kendall, for more
information: Email: NPT-Events@NahantMA.us

Some Dates to Remember
April 11 - SWIM/01908 sponsored Beach Clean Up Day -
hosted at the Nahant Life Saving Station.
April 19 - Nahant Historical Society's Annual Meeting
April 25 - Nahant Town Meeting
May 3 - NPT Wine Tasting
May 17- NPT Lecture & Reception




